
 
 
 
To:  Littelfuse Sales, Sales Support and Valued Customers 
 
From: Littelfuse Product Management – Industrial Business Unit 
 
Subject: Replacing ‘UL Listed’ and ‘CSA’ or ‘cULus’ logos with enhanced UL mark on Fuse Label 
 
Document Number: LFPCN_PG0191 
 
Date: 07/23/2024 
 
 
This formal Part Change Notification (PCN) is for the change from the current UL Listed, CSA, or cULus certification 
mark to the enhanced UL mark on our 0SPF, KLKD, and SPXV fuse product labels for Suzhou and Mexico-
manufactured products. The are NO CHANGES in the fit, form, and function of the fuses. 
 

Current Part Number Format  CN Added to Part Number Comments   

      
 

     
 

 

SPF series change the logo 
from ‘cULus’ to Enhanced 
Mark. 
 
 

         

KLKD series change the logo 
from ‘UL Listed’ and ‘CSA’ to 
Enhanced Mark. 
 
 



   
 
 
   

     

SPXV series change the logo 
from ‘UL Listed’ and ‘CSA’ to 
Enhanced Mark. 
 
 

 
Going forward / Timeframe 
  
The effective date of this running change is July 2024 to December 2024. 
    
Please ensure that you send this email to anyone else whom I may have inadvertently missed. 
 
Thank you for your continued business. If you have any questions, or need additional information please get in touch 
with our Littelfuse representative. 
 
Sincerely, 
Immanuel Umenei 
Sr. Global Segment Manager  
Industrial Business Unit 
Littelfuse, Inc. 
www.littelfuse.com/electrical  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


